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As Principal of our school, this has been a week filled with 

proud moments. I have watched our key stage 3 pupils 

come to the end of their assessments, welcomed our new 

cohort of year 7s for their first induction day and got to cele-

brate another successful GCSE season with year 11 at their 

prom. With so many wonderful examples of success around 

the academy, I expect all pupils to be inspired, try their best 

and make the most of the opportunities we have coming up 

over the next couple of weeks. I truly believe that school is not just about developing the 

academic, but also the skills we will require to be successful in the workplace. Year 10 

have work experience and their Duke of Edinburgh expeditions coming up. Two fantas-

tic examples of opportunities to develop their leadership skills. Year 9 have their residen-

tial trip to China, and for KS3 we have cultural capital week. Over the next couple of 

weeks I encourage pupils to look at all the events we have arranged and think carefully 

about how they can use these opportunities to develop themselves.  

I must also once more stress the importance of finishing well. Yes, we have a fantastic 

couple of weeks organised, but we also need to ensure that pupils are in lessons, fo-

cussed on their learning. Not only will pupils be having feedback lessons, but they will al-

so continue to cover new content. I know I always repeat myself, but I cannot stress 

enough that good school don’t wind down.  

As we approach the final stretch of the school year, we want to highlight the im-

portance of the next few weeks in your child's learning journey. While the main assess-

ment period may be over, the coming days are some of the most crucial for student 

growth and development. 

During this time, students will be receiving detailed feedback on their recent assess-

ments. These lessons go far beyond reviewing grades—they offer valuable insights into 

each student's strengths and areas for improvement. Teachers will be guiding students 

through what their results mean and, more importantly, how to build on them moving for-

ward. 

We encourage you to speak with your child about what they’re learning in these sessions 

and to support them in making the most of this time. Consistent attendance and en-

gagement in these lessons will make a real difference. 

Finishing Well 



Summer Concert  



Jane Eyre 



Mr Wilson’s Commendations  

Congratulations this week go to the following pupils, who made it to the top of our Seneca and 

Sparx leaderboards. 

 

Top pupils for Sparx reader are: 

Year 7: Adam  

Year 8: Larushan  

Year 9: Kaleen  

Year 10: Theo  

 

 

 

Top pupils for Seneca are: 

Year 7: Luis 

Year 8: Hanif 

Year 9: Keiran 

Year 10: Luca 

 

 

 

 

 

Wellbeing Hub 



Description Date Time 

Whole school assembly Monday 23rd June 8:30-9:00 

7H and 8H Salsa workshop Monday 23rd June 9:00-9:45 

Royal Festival Hall Trip Tuesday 24th June 10:00-21:00 

Year 8 Animation Workshop Tuesday 24th June 13:00-15:30 

British Library Trip Wednesday 25th June 13:00-15:30 

Art Exhibition  Wednesday 25th June 17:00-19:00 

Year 10 catch up programme Monday 23rd and Wednesday 25th June 15:40-16:40 

Year 6 induction parents even-

ing 
Wednesday 25th June 16:30-18:00 

Summer concert Monday 30th June 17:00-18:30 

Year 9 graduation Tuesday 1st July 14:00-16:00 

Jane Eyre Wednesday 2nd and Thursday 3rd July 17:00-18:30 

Sprots day Friday 4th July All day 

Key dates for upcoming weeks 

Art Exhibition  

We are so excited to announce Art departments GCSE Summer 

exhibition. 

The exhibition will take place at The Sands End Art Centre (just 

across the road from school) 

on Wednesday 25th June from 5-7:00pm. 

This is a fantastic opportunity to celebrate the hard work that our 

GCSE artists have put in over the last few years as well as some of 

the fabulous work from pupils lower down the school.  

Please do come and join us for some canapes and to celebrate 

the fantastic talent we have here at The Hurlingham Academy.  



Mind Bulletin 



Mind Bulletin 


